
 

 
  
  

 

 

 

 

 

Head Teacher: Mrs H Thorpe BA Hons QTS 

    Rossall Grove, Little Sutton, Ellesmere Port, Cheshire, CH66 1NN 

 

Dear parents, 

As we are now in the final term of this academic year, we have a number of events specific to Y6 for your diaries 

to help with planning ahead.  

• Monday 20th May – transition day for The King’s School 

• Wednesday 5th June – Dangerpoint Day Visit 

• Thursday 6th June –transition day for Abbey Gate College 

• Summer Fair – July (date TBC) 

• Monday 1st July – Children can wear leavers’ hoodies from this date 

• Wednesday 3rd July – transition day for EPCHS, Wirral Grammar School for Boys 

• Thursday 4th July – additional transition day for EPCHS (invite only) 

• Monday 8th July – transition day for Helsby High School 

• Tuesday 9th July – Summer Production “The Tempest” 2pm and 6pm 

• Thursday 11th July – Primary College Day Visit  

• Tuesday 16th July – Y6 Pizza and Games Night, 3.15pm – 5.00pm 

• Wednesday 17th July – Y6 Leavers’ Mass – 9.30am, families welcome 

• Thursday 18th July – Y6 Leavers’ Assembly – 2pm, families welcome 

• Friday 19th July –school closes at 1.15pm   

Pizza and Games Night 

On Tuesday 16th July, Year 6 children are invited to stay behind after school for a Pizza and Quiz Party. They can 

bring a change of clothes to wear, please ensure they are suitable for outdoor play. Children will need to be 

collected from school at 5.00pm on this evening. A separate letter will go out with more details.  

Autograph Shirts 

On the last day of term children are welcome to bring in an additional white shirt and pens to collect signatures of 

friends on. The shirt must not be the shirt they are wearing. We have also purchased personalised message 

books for everyone in Y6, and these will be given out and filled in on the last day too.  

SATs data 

The national Y6 SATs data is due to be released on Tuesday 9th July. This data will need to be verified, and I 

hope to be able to send results out to families within a couple of days.  

I understand how incredibly busy this half term is for families as well as for school, thank you for supporting us 

with all of the events we have planned. 

Kind regards, 

 

Mrs Thorpe 
Headteacher 

St Mary of the Angels  

Catholic Primary School 


